
From: Elizabeth Jones
To: Trisha Linebarger
Subject: FW: Consolidating
Date: Thursday, June 25, 2020 6:39:59 AM

From: michelle tyer
Sent: Wednesday, June 24, 2020 10:10:36 PM (UTC-06:00) Central Time (US & Canada)
To: Sunset Advisory Commission
Subject: Consolidating

To whom it concerns, I do not agree with the emerging consolidating of the barber and
cosmetology licensing. I have been a barber for 34 years and I am sad to see that this might
happen.

Sincerely,
Michelle Tyer
Managing Market Mentor 
with MONAT Global
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